
M E M O R A N D U M

To:   ​ School Board Members

From:​Jamie Bente, Superintendent
          
Date:  January 6, 2025

RE:  ​ Name Board’s Legal Counsel and Authorized Contacts

Consider naming Ratwik, Roszak & Maloney, P.A. as the Board's legal counsel for 2025 
and authorize the school board chairperson, superintendent and superintendent 
designees to contact the school district attorney for consultation and information.

The appointment of the attorney shall not be construed as a prohibition against seeking 
legal counsel from other sources when the superintendent or designees deems it to be 
advisable. 


